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October Highlights





*Students had fun writing and recording their fantastic song about KINDNESS with Katherine Wheatley!  We can’t wait for you to hear it.








* Students learned all about INITIATIVE at our assembly this month.





*Grade 4s had a super time at Doon Heritage learning about Pulleys and Gears.  





Reminders





* Please make sure your child is prepared for phys. ed.  each day with gym clothes and shoes.





Please encourage your child to use the agenda to help organize events and assignments.





* Check out our class website: http://arscott.weebly.com/





*Scholastic Orders are due Wednesday, November  16th.
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In Writing, we are continuing to work on RECOUNT writing.  We have talked about character traits and brainstormed criteria for each trait.  Students are moving towards completing their published piece – based on a character trait and a seed idea.  In Reading, we continue to fill our café wall with reading strategies!  Please ask your child to tell you about some of the strategies we are focusing on in our independent reading.  We are also beginning a small learning cycle about writing summaries of narrative stories.  Students are learning the parts of a narrative and how to pick out the main idea and important details.  In Science, grade 5s continue to study the Human Body while grade 4s are finishing up Pulleys and Gears and beginning Rocks and Minerals. In Physical Education, students are practicing their accuracy in throwing and will soon begin Volleyball.  In Health we continue to talk about Healthy Eating and using labels to make healthy food choices.  Students are singing and working on their listening skills Music!





In French Language, the children are recounting events in conversation by answering specific questions prompted by interrogative words: qui, quel(le), ou, quand, comment, and the all-important, pourquoi.  Students listen to, and read, fiction and non-fiction texts for the love of reading and also to help them with sequencing when they set out to write down details of previous, present, and future events.  In Math, the junior students are practising multiplication and solving and creating numeric and geometric patterns.  In Social Studies, the grade 4s are studying Canada and Mapping.  The grade 5s are learning about the different levels of government, with an emphasis right now on our provincial election.   In Visual Arts, the students are studying still life and warm and cool colours.   
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